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Quick Links:
 

SFX Parish Website 

 
Donate to Sunday

Offertory
 

Attachments
 Important Dates 2018-
2019

Arrival & Dismissal
Procedures

 

Important to 
Remember

ABSENCES  
Call RE Office prior to
the start of class at
708.352.4555 or email
sfxreligioused@sfxlg.org

SIGN IN PROCEDURE  
Please make sure to stop
in the RE Office
whenever you are in the
building to sign in before
going to your child's class
or to a presentation in
Joyce Hall.

EARLY DISMISSAL  
Parent note required.

  

  

Coordinator's Message
Well, the Ground Hog predicted an early spring! That
sounds good to me!!! We may still have some wintry
weather but the thought of an early spring is
welcoming. 

We are still fighting the flu and cold season. Kleenex
in the classroom is running low. Think about sending in
a box with your family to help keep classrooms
supplied. Thanks!

Once again.....please know that any emergency closing
notifications for Religious Ed will be sent thru a
ROBO Call AND thru Constant Contacts, which is
how you receive my weekly News Bulletin.

Children in grades 1-8 that were in class this week
went home with an evaluation for the first semester.
Please ask your child(ren) for the envelope addressed
to you!

Second graders will meet with Fr. Bill Tkachuk on
Sunday and Wednesday as they get ready to
celebrate the Sacrament of Reconciliation for the
first time; Third Graders will meet with Fr. Bill
Killeen in preparation of their second phase of
celebrating this sacrament. Fourth Graders will also
meet with Fr. Bill Killeen as they get ready to
celebrate the sacrament with their parents in March.
We have a busy Sunday and Wednesday!!!

Sixth Grade Liturgy
Make sure Sixth Grade Families have Sunday,
February 10 on your calendar for the Noon Mass.
There is a practice tomorrow at 11:15am in church for

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001eFcfi1QFsAjeJToGrso5N6vLarABBpiauvF9opBbFnqpyvQIFJfDVHMz3Gp5YV-JcFHU6z9xt6a5T7uKK-LPUzz72gJfNEGgr0xDC5KCm60y6aODwP_6NPl74TvPDMzfYrdZbwd8NdyDNO2alcOCvvUQVaWoctLYiPMwI5-H0lA=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001eFcfi1QFsAjeJToGrso5N6vLarABBpiauvF9opBbFnqpyvQIFJfDVNRL_DnXtJA3h204EK_yAP5qQxUhdm0frxXqqdVPGFJ0n4DhlaudOqFmnrexatL6Fk0ShrFLQkjkgrZHabeSPLIRuXTkZTQ03wz552ce3TW4PYNpwLHvV_i6-TQcMtFFPzSwGy178vndJ20tB47FNaOFpENXeM970R08LMTQO9yivBVVD_Sw3K-Lk-z7pTFAow==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001eFcfi1QFsAjeJToGrso5N6vLarABBpiauvF9opBbFnqpyvQIFJfDVF0HyDeosItRwVsVgDJhId6WXVIudZNM15AKOnV7wf_no4A3hkzfMog72VZ6dxRGD1NLrbK2NirO1Gen9LLfiQhAZOBPIYC-9hmKS__wU_11lnBKF8RVqctUpQ5uM99Py9dOcuHI72olXBntLyHAk7oqNTovqMG5wPCs824PZdp-WlvKPKU6mUHAuCnHD-LD3MJg8Hhbb09U66ESf_FzjRUkYbmzRMQYNGtjP1B81tjzu3EMhmxlmVs=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001eFcfi1QFsAjeJToGrso5N6vLarABBpiauvF9opBbFnqpyvQIFJfDVIWoa97CeGsVRNkXhrYiqMx1JeZoP9n9PWlxSrCMTI_gUHdZeWhm0UHRHAtBjSXoKUEP06ih5Vd4IbXnj-GGAFa7JMG6pSqjqJ-cb8YFXYTTdY4hq-pKCJ3kiHWNTJJcW6emofTDHwGXk-akUahmRRSSROe8zvz4rQQFk0EdNU8UiA_0qFQKNl-kpWhHtLKvkANeE9utDHJubHUs1lcmf_8=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001eFcfi1QFsAjeJToGrso5N6vLarABBpiauvF9opBbFnqpyvQIFJfDVNRL_DnXtJA3xd_Fy81i6bG1EUFnZQdUluKDYP9eW4MZp7LqWND24C5APWqvHdTlUWBf5s3jHUyFavZSq-NneQLY3Pe4xHvVBy9-eSeSFvjHkTwbkbHiFAsYKMbtw1Mn3d-FAofwWo0rThhu8jtRoctPF2hj6bng9ehIyUIEZ9rOko6UXHGqCa60UiE7oGhy2r6y_G81FBWo&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001eFcfi1QFsAjeJToGrso5N6vLarABBpiauvF9opBbFnqpyvQIFJfDVNRL_DnXtJA38JoDrf7Hgxjby3xxFoYiju6vaWcHZcMwREBp1_Fcq_0Vs303XtNuDB2wg5aud4wHi545oh7nso8p2chMNOICGnBvO72rYyZSehqsk5coff_snZGID6OBNTRrA7b5_ASfU_8e5WuN2wvWocnvcY0wYLstQOXzlI-lJQ5AFyeNijwVSlAMJoW8Kk1uLgb3fjji&c=&ch=
mailto:sfxreligioused@sfxlg.org


Stop in the RE Office to
sign your child out.
This is only on an
emergency basis.

PICK UP PROCEDURES  
Please do not double park.
Children always have the
right of way.
Be considerate of our
neighbors on Waiola and
Spring Avenues.

CLASS TIMES  
Sunday: 9:00-10:15am
Wednesday: 4:00-5:15pm
Wednesday: 6:15-7:30pm

Please make sure your
child arrives five minutes
early so that class can
begin on time.

Kindergarten parents
ONLY may walk their
child into the building.

WEEKEND MASS 
SCHEDULE
Saturday: 5:00 pm
Sunday: 7:30 am,
9:00 am, 10:30 am,
12:00 noon, and 6:00
pm

the children who will be reading and bringing up gifts.
All Sixth Graders are asked to sit up front and
center for the Noon Mass on Sunday. See you in
church!!!

Children's Liturgy of the Word (CLW)
CLW happens at the 5:00pm Saturday Mass for
children in grades K-4. Check the  church bulletin for
the schedule as to when children will be invited to
participate in their own reflection of the readings or
when the Children's Choir will be leading us in prayer
and, therefore, the readings will be proclaimed from
the Children's Lectionary.

Adult Confirmation
Please click here for a flyer regarding Adult  (18
years and over) preparation for the Sacrament of
Confirmation.

School Messenger
Be aware that we have contracted School Messenger
to help us reach RE families in case of any emergency
or with special reminders and or announcements. We
have used School Messenger several times already and
it seems to help with our communication with you.

Theme for the Year
BELIEVE! With God All Things Are Possible.....is
our theme for the year. We are going to focus on
trusting that we are all where we have been called to
be and doing what God has in mind for us to do with
the gift of each day!

New Parish Instagram and Twitter Accounts
The parish is increasing our social media presence and
is now on Instagram and Twitter. Like and follow for
updates on SFX happenings, upcoming events, and
more!    @sfxlg_parish

Absences
Please remember to phone in (352-4555) or email
sfxreligioused@sfxlg.org your child's absence prior
to the start of class. Thank you! 
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001eFcfi1QFsAjeJToGrso5N6vLarABBpiauvF9opBbFnqpyvQIFJfDVDfq4o6uItgPQLVYZopXWcA9cU1RUPQvNHEIXBj19Xzx43emT4VsE__yF0ZvxXD3RTwRDe8kYfZFWSTbwwyM0yMThCOg0YZlKcSNrDCGwxc8F1QT6stzjhxHUGlN-PLquhV97C4w-sFOAQ9UOuB8iOC5ziMByEo7LgFemgCmOkmkfpb7tFcoU33mvbKaBDKryKzoVmvvBhQ-&c=&ch=
mailto:www.sfxreligioused@sfxlg.org


Important Dates and Handbook 
The Religious Ed Important Dates Sheet and
Handbook can be found on the Parish Website.  You
can click on the Attachment Section and Website
found on the top left hand corner of each Religious Ed
News Bulletin.   

See You In Church!!! 

Terri Simeoni
Religious Education Coordinator 


